
 

                                 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Los Angeles Unified School District 
Procurement Services Division| Facilities Contracts  

L.A. Unified will be advertising nearly $600 Million worth of design-build contracts over the 
next several months.  Individual contract awards will range from $50 Million to $110 Million.  
Please join L.A. Unified Facilities and Contract leaders for a presentation and discussion on 

the District’s upcoming use of design-build to comprehensively modernize L.A. area schools.   
 

Don’t miss out on the exciting opportunity to be part of this historical effort!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

DESIGN-BUILD INDUSTRY FORUM 

 
 

 

Monday, August 15, 2016 
Registration:  8:30 a.m. | Forum Presentation and Discussion:  9:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m.  

333 S. Beaudry Avenue, Los Angeles California 90017| Board Room, First Floor  

L.A. Unified is in the middle of one of the largest public construction programs in the nation’s 
history.  The Facilities program, valued at more than $25 Billion, has enabled more than 130 new 

school projects to be built, and approximately 20,000 school repair and modernization projects to be 
completed.  Even with these investments, L.A. Unified still has more than $7 Billion to invest in 

modernizing and upgrading its school facilities.  The philosophy of the Facilities Bond Program is 
based on a commitment of partnership and to being the Owner of Choice. 

To RSVP, or for further information, please email: prequalification@laschools.org| Parking is 
available in lots adjacent to the building; validation not provided.  
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